
 

 

23 October 2020 
STUPS will bring together European experts to compare student 

participation in different national systems 
 

● The European network will organise a debate and training event on 20 January 2021, 

together with approximately 30 experts in student participation. 

● STUPS has also announced its model of Student Rights Charters. 

 

 

 
Picture taken during the 2nd online Transnational Meeting with part of the participants 

 

The Student Participation Without Borders network (STUPS) held its second transnational 

meeting on 22 October. During this meeting, a large national and international agenda has 

been agreed, designed to involve the main European stakeholders. 

 

The meeting was scheduled to take place in Linz, Austria. However, due to the current mobility 

restrictions of COVID-19, the meeting took place online. Almost twenty people linked to 

university management and student representation from Austria, Belgium, Spain and Portugal 

participated in the transnational meeting. 



 

 

 

Throughout this meeting, different models of national and local Student Rights Charters were 

presented. The members of the STUPS network are still developing on this input. These letters 

are pioneers in Europe and will allow students to easily know and exercise their recognized 

rights. 

 

The different partners of the network shared their different national strategies to complete the 

development of local student participation indexes, which are the first step towards a model 

that allows comparing student participation at EU level. With this objective, an open and 

interactive virtual event will be held on 20 January 2021, which will be attended by experts of 

recognized experience in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://stupsproject.eu/en/ 

 

Twitter: ​@STUPS_en​       Instagram: ​@STUPS.en 

 

STUPS - ​Student Participation Without Borders is an ambitious European project co-financed by Erasmus +               

Program, which aims to strengthen and promote the role of students in the good governance of Higher Education                  

institutions and in student participation to fight inequalities. 

 

The STUPS consortium consists of five members and is led by the ​University of Huelva ​(Spain). The ​University of                   

Évora (Portugal), the ​University of Applied Sciences of Upper Austria (Austria), the ​European Students’ Union               

(Belgium) and the ​Directorate of Evaluation and Accreditation of the Junta de Andalucía (Spain) are the partners                 

involved in the consortium.  

 

This project has been funded with support from the European Commission. 

This press release reflects the views only of the author, and the Commission cannot be held responsible for any use                    

which may be made of the information contained therein. 

 

 

 

http://stupsproject.eu/en/
https://twitter.com/STUPS_en
https://www.instagram.com/stups.en/
http://www.uhu.es/
https://www.uevora.pt/
https://www.uevora.pt/
https://www.fh-ooe.at/en/
https://www.esu-online.org/
http://deva.aac.es/?LAN=en

